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2010 / 2011 Queensland Floods

As you all would be aware a majority of  Queensland is suffering from severe flooding, some of 
which has directly affected our employees,  our thoughts and prayers go out to all and sincerely 
hope that everyone remains safe.  

Whilst our Rockhampton plant has had some water in lower areas of the plant,  thankfully there is 
no major damage. At its peak the the Fitzroy River rose to 9.2 metres, with the equivalent of the 
volume of one Sydney Harbour going down the river every day.  We will endeavour to reopen the 
Rockhampton plant on 31st of January, pending weather and infrastructure conditions.

Our Biloela plant  was fortunate to not suffer any major damage. But with all the damage to roads 
and rail, we have delayed reopening until the 17th January 2011. On a positive note for Biloela is 
that the Callide Dam, the main supply of water for the town, is full and water is now going over the 
top of the spillway. Biloela had 405mm of rain for December which is just below the total rainfall 
for 2009.  The rainfall to date in January has been 72.5mm. 

Beenleigh has so far escaped any flood damage and it is anticipated we will reopen as scheduled on 
24th January.

Our Feedlot has also been affected with many of our employees being evacuated from the town of 
Condamine.  It has also seen a lot of our employees go the extra mile to ensure that our feedlot 
cattle had feed and were safe during these trying times.  

Teys have donated $50,000 to the Premier's Flood Relief Appeal and I would like to take this 
opportunity to encourage for those of you who can to also donate.  The people affected need every 
bit of assistance we can offer.  I have included some pictures below to illustrate the impact of the 
floods on the communities where we have facilities.

Donations can be made to www.qld.gov.au/floods or by calling 1800 219 028.  In addition, Teys 
employees can arrange a donation through the payroll system.  If you would like to choose this 
option please see your Human Resources department for a deduction authority form.

We will continue to give updates as they come to hand.

Yours sincerely

Brad Teys 
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